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Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel,

! March was a very busy month for us. We were able to take part 
in three missions conferences and a number of separate meetings. Each 
meeting has been a such great blessing to us in many ways. Several 
more churches partnered with us to reach Labrador, bringing our 
support level up to 56%. 

! We are planning to visit Labrador again in August. We will be 
helping the Dinsmores run a Vacation Bible School. During that week, 
we will also be looking to see what our housing options will be and 
trying to learn more information that will help us when we move to 
Labrador.

! God provided for several needs this month. We were given some 
funds to help with the expenses of our trip to Labrador in August. We 
also needed to replace our current computer, and a church helped us 
with that as well. Vera was given some toddler clothes, and we were also 
given some handmade puppets to use in the ministry in Labrador! 

! We are excited to be able to spend several days at home and 
celebrate Easter with our home church before our next meeting. Our 
meetings for the rest of this month will be in Ohio and Virginia. 

! Please pray that God would use us to be a blessing to people as 
we travel and preach and share our burden for the people of Labrador. 
Please pray also that God would provide the rest of the funds needed 
for our trip to Labrador in August. We are so grateful for what God has 
done for us this month, and we thank each of you for your prayers and 
support!

For the Gospel and His glory,

Nate, Christy, and Vera Minion

“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond”
2 Corinthians 10:16


